
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

To: MCLA Faculty 

 

From: Monica Joslin, Interim Vice President for Academic Affairs 

 

Date: May 13, 2015 

 

Re: Faculty Incentive Awards for 2015 

 

I am pleased share with you all that the selection committee has completed its work and made 

their choices for this year’s Faculty Incentive Awards.  The results are as follows: 

 

Karen Cardozo for her project, “Canaries or Surgeon Fish? Interdisciplinary Studies 

Majors as a Litmus Test of MCLA’s Future” 

 

Elizabeth Hartung for her continuing research in the area of “chemical graph theory” 

 

Ben Wood for his project, “Disclosing Mental Health Concerns in Classrooms” 

 

 

Please join me in congratulating these awardees. And thanks too, to all who submitted proposals 

and to those who served on the selection committee. 

 

 

 

Cc:  Interim President Cynthia Brown  

       Associate Dean Kris Bendikas  


